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Why Not? After all, no-one had ever done it before. It would be one of the longest of all overland journeys –
half way round the world, from the English Channel to Singapore. They knew that several expeditions had
already tried it. Some had got as far as the desrts of Persia; a few had even reached the plains of India. But no
one had managed to go on from there: over the jungle clad mountains of Assam and across northern Burma
to Thailand and Malaya. Over the last 3,000 miles it seemed there were ‘just too many rivers and too few
roads’. But no-one really knew …

In fact, their problems began much earlier than that. As mere undergraduates, they had no money, no cars,
nothing. But with a cool audacity, which was to become characteristic, they set to work – wheedling and
cajoling. First, they coaxed the BBC to come up with some film for a possible TV series. They then gently
persuaded the manufacturers to lend them two factory-fresh Land Rovers. A publisher was even sweet-talked
into giving them an advance on a book. By the time they were ready to go, their sponsors (more than 80 of
them) ranged from whiskey distillers to the makers of collapsible buckets. In late 1955, they set off.

Seven months and 12,000 miles later, two very weary Land Rovers, escorted by police outriders, rolled into
Singapore – to flash bulbs and champagne.

Now, fifty years on, their book, ‘First Overland’, is republished – with a foreword by Sir David
Attenborough. After all, it was he who gave them that film.
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From reader reviews:

Adam Sea:

This First Overland book is not really ordinary book, you have it then the world is in your hands. The benefit
you will get by reading this book will be information inside this e-book incredible fresh, you will get facts
which is getting deeper anyone read a lot of information you will get. This specific First Overland without
we realize teach the one who studying it become critical in pondering and analyzing. Don't be worry First
Overland can bring whenever you are and not make your carrier space or bookshelves' grow to be full
because you can have it with your lovely laptop even cell phone. This First Overland having fine
arrangement in word in addition to layout, so you will not truly feel uninterested in reading.

Edgar Curtis:

This book untitled First Overland to be one of several books this best seller in this year, that is because when
you read this publication you can get a lot of benefit upon it. You will easily to buy this particular book in
the book store or you can order it by way of online. The publisher of the book sells the e-book too. It makes
you more easily to read this book, since you can read this book in your Touch screen phone. So there is no
reason for your requirements to past this book from your list.

Kenneth Leishman:

Reading a reserve can be one of a lot of activity that everyone in the world adores. Do you like reading book
therefore. There are a lot of reasons why people enjoy it. First reading a reserve will give you a lot of new
details. When you read a book you will get new information since book is one of numerous ways to share the
information or their idea. Second, reading through a book will make you more imaginative. When you
studying a book especially tale fantasy book the author will bring you to definitely imagine the story how the
personas do it anything. Third, you may share your knowledge to others. When you read this First Overland,
you are able to tells your family, friends along with soon about yours book. Your knowledge can inspire the
mediocre, make them reading a book.

Jon Fuselier:

Don't be worry for anyone who is afraid that this book may filled the space in your house, you might have it
in e-book way, more simple and reachable. That First Overland can give you a lot of friends because by you
checking out this one book you have factor that they don't and make anyone more like an interesting person.
This kind of book can be one of a step for you to get success. This e-book offer you information that might
be your friend doesn't realize, by knowing more than some other make you to be great individuals. So , why
hesitate? Let us have First Overland.
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